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Dear families, 

 

This is a reminder of our upcoming Holy Days Celebration this Sunday. This is our biggest faith holiday 

of the year, so please set aside the afternoon for you and your family to participate and celebrate with us! 

 

At this point, we would still like to find some more people willing to compete in Jeopardy, so please 

message me if you would like to try. The questions will be based on True Parents' life, especially from the 

book "As a Peace Loving Global Citizen." 

 

Also, if you have an experience of God working in your life this year, please share the blessing! We are 

still looking for 1 or 2 people willing to share during testimony time. Let me know if you have something 

you would like to share. 

 

Lastly, please bring your artwork and your talent! We will take last-minute sign-ups, but if you know you 

would like to participate, please let me know now so that we can plan well. 

 

We can't wait to celebrate with you! See you Sunday! 

 

Pastor Adonia 

 


